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The Rotary Club of Reno Meets at The National Automobile Museum

Zoom Meeting Information:
New Link!

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Speakers
No Meeting

October 31, 2022
Halloween

Redwood Materials Tour
November 7, 2022

Meeting is at Redwood Materials
11:00 am - 2:00 pm

Monday’s Program
Bill Isaeff

Election Forum

POTENTIAL NEW MEMBER
The following individual has been approved for 
membership by the Board of Directors of the 
Rotary Club of Reno.  If you have any comments 
on their proposed membership in the Rotary 
Club of Reno, please submit them in writing to 
Carl Fuetsch, Club Secretary, cfuetsch@charter.
net

Darren S. Trimmer
Classification: Salvation Army

Sponsor: Carl Fuetsch

Sunshine Report Contact Information
If you have any information about 

yourself or fellow Rotarians that you would 
like announced at the weekly meeting, 
please contact Stefanie Scoppettone at: 
scops@unr.edu, Mike Blakely at 
mdblakely@charter.net, or Pat Horgan at 
horganpat@ymail.com.

Upcoming Events
Biggest Little Bulb 

Project Planting Day
Bicentennial Park/Riverside Drive

October 22, 2022
9:00 AM - 12:00 PM

National Automobile Museum
Halloween Carnival

October 31, 2022
3:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Bill Isaeff has lived in 
Reno since 1957 and 
is a graduate of Reno 
High School, the Uni-
versity of Nevada and 
the George Washing-
ton University Law 
School in Washing-
ton, DC.  As a gov-
ernment attorney for 
30 years, he served 

both at the state and local levels.  He started 
his career as a law clerk to Judge Grant Bow-
en, before joining the Nevada Attorney Gen-
eral’s Office, where he served for nearly 17 
years including the last six when he was the 

https://zoom.us/j/94706725103?pwd=c1cxS2FyMExHc0xxRVJKUlg3MUdndz09
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors
Gayle Sherman...............President
David Spillers......................President Elect
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher.............................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire................................. Director
Stacy Asteriadis ......................... Director
Jim Endres.................................. Director
Debe Fennell.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Catering...................................Tina Kahn
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
	 Karen Bickel, Co-Chair
Finance...................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects..... Phil Mahoney
Marketing/PR...................... Oliver Grosz
Membership...................... David Spillers
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image..................... Debe Fennell
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Venue......... Tina Kahn, Mark Growdon
Vocational..............................Mike Reed
	 JoAnne Leonard, Co-Chair
Youth Services..... Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Gayle Sherman.......Ex-officio RCR President
David Spillers........ Ex-officio RCR Pres. Elect
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Charlie Dodson............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Mike Reed....................................Trustee
Stefanie Scoppettone.................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher................................ Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Honor Roll
Harvey Fennell...........................................$100
Chuy Gutierrez............................................$100
Craig Wesner...............................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:............Colburn Shindell
Pledge: ...................................Ron Percivalle
Scanner..............................Gordon Gossage
Greeter................................. Maria Sheehan
Online Zoom Greeter:...............Debe Fennell
Zoom Operators:.... Rich Schreinert, Colburn Shindell
Sergeant At Arms.................. Harvey Fennell
Cashier................................. Shenea Strader
Cashier........................................ Steve Kent
Photographer.............................Karen Grosz
Raffle.....................................JoAnn Leonard
Secretary....................................Carl Fuetsch
Set Up/Take Down........Anne-Louise Bennett
Set Up/Take Down.................... Mike Blakely

We are looking for volunteers and candy 
to support the National Automobile 
Museum’s Halloween Carnival event on 
Monday, October 31st, from 3:00-7:00 pm.  
There will be games and activities and Trick-
or-Treat stations.  They anticipate up to 3,000 
people.  Please let me know if you are 
interested in volunteering at this very unique 
and fun Halloween event!  

We also need candy!!!  Please bring 
unopened bags of candy to our Monday 
meetings, we will have bins for you to drop 
them off.

Thank you all,

Karen Bickel

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

NNaattiioonnaall  AAuuttoommoobbiillee  MMuusseeuumm  ||  777755..333333..99330000  ||  iinnffoo@@aauuttoommuusseeuumm..oorrgg  ||  aauuttoommuusseeuumm..oorrgg 



The Renotarian

Continued from Page 1

Club of Reno

Pat Horgan gave his “180” talk at the last 
meeting. Thanks Pat for the very informative 
and interesting talk!

Brian “BB” Melendez, President and CEO 
of Tribal Minds, was our speaker last Monday.

Chief Deputy Attorney General overseeing a 
staff of 75 lawyers and 50 staff.  

Bill left the A.G.’s office to become the Chief 
Deputy City Attorney for Environmental Af-
fairs in Reno and later Deputy City Manager 
for the City of Sparks.  Bill is a retired environ-
mental attorney.  He spent the last 13 years 
of his career working for Reno and Sparks in 
the areas of water and wastewater law.  Bill 
was a key player in the creation and approval 
of the Water Conservation Agreement of 
1994 and the Water Quality Settlement 
Agreement of 1996.  

In 2000 and 2001, Bill led a team of local 
government professionals and consultants in 
the purchase of the water supply business of 
Sierra Pacific Power Co. and the subsequent 
establishment of the Truckee Meadows Wa-
ter Authority.  

Following his retirement in November, 2001, 
for two years Bill was the producer and host 
of 23 educational television programs about 
northern Nevada water issues and their effect 
on people’s everyday lives.  

Currently, Bill is the chairman of the Grif-
fin-Santini Memorial Endowment committee.  
This group raises funds to assist the UNR de-
bate team in producing students and future 
leaders who excel in oral communication and 
logical thinking.  Funds raised support schol-
arships, team travel and coaching.  He also is 
the vice president of Great Basin Land and 
Water, a non-profit corporation which assists 
local governments and Native American 
tribes in purchasing Western lands and water 
rights.  

Bill Isaeff

No challenge is too big for us

For more than a century, Rotarians have 
bridged cultures and connected continents. 
We champion peace, fight illiteracy and 
poverty, help people get access to clean 
water and sanitation, and fight disease. 
Our newest cause is to protect our planet 
and its resources.
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IMPROVE
disease surveillance systems 
to detect any poliovirus in a 
person or the environment

HIRE
more than 150,000 health
workers to go door to
door to find every child

Today, 20 million people who would 
otherwise be paralyzed by polio are walking, 
and 1.5 million people who would otherwise 
have died are alive.

YOUR GIFT WILL  
IMPROVE LIVES.  

If all eradication efforts stopped today,  
within 10 years, polio could paralyze as many 
as 200,000 children each year. A polio-free 
world will be a healthier world for children 
everywhere.

YOUR GIFT WILL  
INVEST IN THE FUTURE.

YOUR GIFT WILL  
IMPROVE CHILD HEALTH. 
Polio surveillance networks and vaccination 
campaigns also monitor children for other 
health problems, like vitamin deficiency and 
measles, so we can address them sooner.

The global effort to eradicate polio has 
already saved more than $27 billion in health 
care costs since 1988, and expects to save  
$14 billion more by 2050. 

YOUR GIFT WILL  
LOWER HEALTH CARE COSTS. 

Polio eradication will be one of history’s 
greatest public health achievements, with 
polio following smallpox to become only  
the second human disease eradicated from  
the world.

YOUR GIFT WILL  
MAKE HISTORY. 

5 REASONS 
WHY WE MUST 
ERADICATE 
POLIO
1

2

3

4

5

At the end of the 1980s, more than 350,000 
children were paralyzed by polio every  
year. Today, Rotary and its partners have 
reduced the incidence of polio by 99.9%. 
However, until we see the last of the 
poliovirus, eradication efforts need 
additional funding to:

IMMUNIZE
more than 400 million
children against polio
every year

Donate now at endpolio.org   

943-EN—(822)

World Polio Day: One Day. One Focus. Ending Polio.

Monday, October 24, 2022

Donate now at: endpolio.org

http://endpolio.org
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As World Polio Day, October 24, 
approaches, it is important to remind 
everyone that we are not done 
eradicating this disease. Global Polio 
eradication is Rotary’s No. 1 priority. 
More than ever, we need all Rotary 
members to support our commitment 
to a polio free world. Please view and 
share this inspiring message on the 
importance of Polio Plus Societies 
and our commitment to the children 
of the world from our Rotary 
International President Jennifer 
Jones.

Watch Video Here

TAKE ACTION
ERADICATE A DISEASE FOREVER

https://vimeo.com/747413906/bd92bbd9ae
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P.O. Box 1750

Reno, NV 89505  
info@renorotary.org

David Spillers, Editor, 
DigiPrint Corporation

(775) 786-4464
david@digiprintcorporation.com

Rotary Club 
of Reno

Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
theNotes

The Renotarian
Published by

THE ROTARY CLUB OF RENO

Club of Reno

CCAARRDDBBOOAARRDD  SSUUPPEERRHHEERROOEESS

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

NNaattiioonnaall  AAuuttoommoobbiillee  MMuusseeuumm  ||  777755..333333..99330000  ||  iinnffoo@@aauuttoommuusseeuumm..oorrgg  ||  aauuttoommuusseeuumm..oorrgg 

Superheroes have landed at the National 
Automobile Museum and you can see them now 
through November 12th!
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